
 

        399 Quincy Street,  Hancock, MI  49930  phone:  (906)482-2720  fax:  (906)482-7910 

 
 
 
April 9, 2014 
 
 
NOTICE TO BIDDERS: 
 
 
The City of Hancock will receive sealed bids at the City Clerk's Office, 399 Quincy 
Street,  Hancock, MI  49930 until 4:00 p.m. EDST on Monday,  April 14,  2014 for the 
following parcel of City owned property: 
 
60’ x 70’ City owned parcel as described as the N ½ of the West 45’ of Lot 4 and the N ½ 
of the East ½ of Lot 5, Block 7, Plat of the City of Hancock  for a minimum bid of 
$8,400, with the stipulation that construction must start within twelve months and  be 
completed within 24 months from the date of award.  A minimum 2,500 sq. ft. building 
and relocate the existing 12” storm sewer around the outside of the new buildings 
foundation must be completed prior to start of construction. 
 
10% bid deposit is required. 
 
The City of Hancock reserves the right to reject any or all bids, or any part of any bid and 
to accept the bid that in the opinion of the Hancock City Council is in the best interest to 
the best advantage of the City of Hancock. 
 
 
Karen Haischer, CMC 
City Clerk 
 
 
 
 

 
          -“This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer”- 


